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Executive Board meeting 1 February 2021 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the third meeting in 2021 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

Main decisions 

The Executive Board reviewed the definitive Single Programming Document (SPD) 2021-2023. The 
Executive Board agreed to include the SPD 2021-2023, together with the 2021 budget and establishment 
plan, in the agenda of the College meeting of 9 February 2021 for adoption.  

The Executive Board reviewed the draft Single Programming Document (SPD) 2022-2024 and suggested 
a few amendments. The Executive Board agreed to include the draft SPD 2022-2024 in the agenda of the 
College meeting of 9 February 2021 for adoption.  

The Executive Board discussed the request to contribute to the Study ‘Strengthening the fight against 
organised crime: assessing the legal framework’, commissioned by DG Home Affairs, European 
Commssion. The Executive Board decided to submit the matter for decision to the College.  

 

 

 

 


